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LOYD'S REGISTER OF SIHIFPEL

Rua da Candelaria 8o, 6th Floor,

a Postal 4481), R10 de Janeiro

e *éw
Telegrams : Surveyor, Rio dZ e‘r{; F ‘ Telephone: £3.2523

L 900
{ oY Sth July, 1960.

Dear Dir, !‘“.—-u.u
. "MARISA" ex-"HOLSTEIRN"

With reference to previous correspondence
concerning tae above ship and in reply to your letter
of the 17th June, 1960, we have to advise you that
the Owners have again been approached by this office
concerning their intentions regarding the overdue

Surveys.

They have now stated that it is their firm
intention to transfer the classification of this ship
to Bureau Veritas at the end of this month, the plans
of the ship being at present with Bureau Veritas for
their approval.

We await the return of the various Lloyd's

Register certificates from the Owners, and on receipt
of the same we shall forward them to you for cancel-

lation.

Yours faithfully,
For the Purveyors. %m§%

The cecretary,
LONDON.
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